i Utility Regulator

Mr Stephen English

Gas Market Operator (NI),

Fourth Floor,

The Arena Building,

85 Omeau Road,

Belfast, Ref: NETW/G/TH/113
BT7 1SH

24 June 2019
Dear Stephen,
Re: Non-Binding Demand Indication Fee 2019

| refer you email dated 12 June 2019 with respect to the Non-Binding Demand
Indication (NBDI) fee of £25,000.

We note that following review of the methodology for the calculation of the NBDI fee
you have concluded that it is still applicable and do not propose any change in the
previously applied fee.

In accordance with section 4.2.7(b) of the NI Network Gas Transmission Code and
for EU compliance under article 26(11) of Regulation (EU) 2017/459 we herewith
approve the NBDI fee as proposed in your email.

Yours sincerely,

/f/ ﬁm

Tanya Hedley
Networks Director
For and on behalf of NIAUR
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